From: Planning Consultations - Environment & Economy [mailto:PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 October 2014 11:46
To: Linda Griffiths; Planning
Cc: Planning Consultations - Environment & Economy
Subject: Extension Request for 14/01054/REM-2 Amendment Middleton Stoney Road Bicester.

Dear Linda,

I am writing to you regarding 14/01054/REM-2 Amendment Middleton Stoney Road Bicester.

Our response for this application is due back in on 20th October 2014. Due to our TDC lead on leave we will not be able to meet the deadline.

Can we please request 3 more working days extension?

If agreed we will be submitting our final response on 23/10/2014.

Looking forward to hear from you.

Kind Regards

Tahira Khan

Triage Officer
Oxfordshire County Council

Speedwell House | Speedwell Street | Oxford | OX1 1NE

